
‭From the Classroom of‬
‭Mrs. Thomas‬

‭Dear First Graders,‬

‭I hope you are having a good summer.  September will be here before you know it!‬
‭You will be in my first grade class this year.  Our room is #17.  My email is‬
‭nthomas1@acsdny.org‬‭. You will need some school supplies.‬ ‭Here is my list.  Lots of stores‬
‭have great sales on many of these items during the summer, so shop around!‬

‭●‬ ‭Any 5 or 7 inch kids scissors-pointed (Fiskar last the best)‬
‭●‬ ‭2 marble composition notebooks‬
‭●‬ ‭2 large glue sticks‬
‭●‬ ‭1 bottle Elmers glue‬
‭●‬ ‭4 expo markers-black‬
‭●‬ ‭2 plastic folders‬
‭●‬ ‭1 pair headphones (NOT bluetooth, NOT earbuds)‬
‭●‬ ‭1 white cotton t shirt‬
‭●‬ ‭brown paper lunch bags (25 or 50 count)‬
‭●‬ ‭Backpack (without wheels)‬

‭** Wish List **‬
‭●‬ ‭Tissues‬
‭●‬ ‭clorox Wipes‬
‭●‬ ‭quart & gallon sized plastic bags‬

‭Each day we will have a short time for snack.  Cheese & crackers, carrots and dip,‬
‭yogurt and pretzels … these are all healthy snacks.  Sugary snacks or candy are not‬
‭allowed.‬

‭I am looking forward to the upcoming school year and meeting my new first grade‬
‭students!  Together we will enjoy various exciting and challenging learning‬
‭experiences.  I am confident we will have a fun and productive year working‬
‭together!‬

‭Enjoy the rest of your summer.  School starts on Thursday, September 5th and I‬
‭will see you then!  Parents; 1st grade back to school night is currently scheduled for‬
‭Tuesday, September 10th at 5:30 pm.‬

‭Fondly,‬

‭Mrs. Thomas‬
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